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MAR 3 1994 .

Docket Nos. 50-412 ,

Mr. J. D. Sieber '

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Power Division
Duquesne Light Company
Post Office Box 4
Shippingport, Pennsylvania 15077

Dear Mr. Sieber:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50412/93-25 (REPLY)

This letter refers to your January 11,1994, correspondence in response to our :

December 6,1993, letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective actions documented in your letter of -
January 28,1994, and your qualitative acceptance criteria (Calculation No.10080-N-703);
prepared January 17,1994. We found this calculation and the attached explanations
acceptable. Violation (VIO 412/93-25-01) is closed.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, j
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Michael C. Modes, Chief
Materials Section
Engineering Branch
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Division of Reactor Safety I
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Duquesne Light Company 2
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cc:
G. S. Thomas, Vice President, Nuclear Services
D. E. Spoerry, Vice President, Nuclear Operations
L. R. Freeland, General Manager, Nuclear Operations Unit
K. D. Grada, Manager, Quality Services Unit
N. R. Tonet, Manager, Nuclear Safety Department
H. R. Caldwell, General Superintendent, Nuclear Operations
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
State of Ohio

bec w/ encl:
Region 1 Docket Room (with concurrences)
W. Lvarus, DRP
D. '.xw, DRP
W llutler, NRR
G. Edison, NRR
V. McCree, OEDO
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